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Harrogate confirms October date fix until 2025 
 
Following another hugely successful Harrogate International Nursery Fair in October this year, the 
organising team want to underline that dates have been secured to ensure the show will continue to 
be staged in October on a 3-year plan from 2022 to 2024 to allow everyone to plan ahead. 
 
All exhibitors and visitors should ‘save the dates’ 
 – Sunday 15th to Tuesday 17th October 2023 and Sunday 13th to Tuesday 15th October 2024. 
 
Rebooking will commence very soon and all of this year’s exhibitors will be given priority opportunity 
to reserve their existing space at the show or request a new stand location before space goes onto 
general sale.  
 
This year’s 2022 exhibitors will be emailed in early December to advise that their priority booking for 
2023 is open, so be sure to look out for that in the next 2 weeks! 
 
For more information – or to discuss your requirements, contact Adrian Sneyd – 
adrian@nurseryfair.com or call 01902 880906. 
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